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License No. 35-23193-01 10/20 W |*

Docket No. 030-28835/90-03

Edwards Pipeline Testing, Inc.
ATTN: Don E. Edwards
1205 South Gillette Avenue
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74104

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine, unannounce adiation safety inspection conducted
by Mr. R. Brown of this office on October 23, 1990, of the activities
authorized by NRC Byproduct Material License No. 35-23193-01, and to the
discussion of our findings held by the inspector with members of your staff at
the conclusion-of the inspection. The enclosed NRC Inspection
Report 030-28835/90-03 documents this inspection.

The inspection was an examination of the activities conducted under the license
as they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission's
rules and regulations and the conditions of the license. The inspection
consisted of selective examinations of procedures and representative records,
interviews of personnel, independent measurements, and observations by the
inspector.

This inspection was conducted aboard McDermott Lay Barge 29 operating in the
Gulf.of Mexico. Although gamma radiography was not being performed during the
inspection, the inspector did review other aspects of your licensed program and
noted that your radiography crew appeared knowledgeable about NRC requirements.
All required equipment, instrumentation, and records were observed to be
available for use. *

,

No violations or deviations were identified.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of this
letter will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

/s/
A. Bill Beach, Director'

Division of Radiation Safety
and ' safeguards

Enclosure: pee next page)
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